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The Township of North Stormont is now accepting applications from community members to
volunteer as a member of the SDG Accessibility Advisory Committee.

The mandate of the SDG Accessibility Advisory Committee is to advise the Councils of the United
Counties of Stormont, Dundas and Glengarry, the Township of North Dundas, the Municipality of
South Dundas, the Township of North Stormont, the Township of South Stormont, the Township of
North Glengarry and the Township of South Glengarry on identifying, preventing and eliminating
barriers to people with disabilities in municipal programs, services, initiatives and facilities. The
majority of the Committee membership shall be held by person with disabilities.

One member from the Township of North Stormont is required. The committee meets 2-3 times per
year at the County Administration Building in Cornwall, or in the local municipalities of SDG.

Interested parties may apply in writing by February 17th, 2023. Written submissions must outline

specific skills and applicable experience. Please outline how your skills, experience and expertise
support your application.

PLEASE SUBMIT APPLICATIONS TO THE ATTENTION OF CAO/CLERK, CRAIG CALDER,
BY 4:00 p.m. FEBRUARY 17, 2023 (ccalder@northstormont.ca)

Name:

Address:

Phone Number: Alternate Phone Number:

E-mail Address:

Availability: Daytime Evening:




Privacy of personal information is an important principal to the Township of North Stormont.
We are committed to collecting, using and disclosing personal information responsibly and
only to the extent necessary for the services we provide. Information collected herein will be
used for Township of North Stormont committee notification and/or related committee
activities only.

Relevant Knowledge & Experience Information

In your own words, why do you wish to join the SDG Accessibility Advisory Committee and
what do you have to offer?







